

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

1 message

Dr. Barbara Sikes
Reply-To:
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Wed, Oct 9, 2013 at 10:28 AM

Oct 9, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

With so many more people, families and children, slipping into poverty because of the recession,

the sequester, and now the government shut down, health care often loses to just getting food on the table. Don't leave these children and families without the basic safety net of health care support through Medicaid. We are better than that - a better state, a better country.

As Jesus said "What ye do unto the least of these ye do unot me". Take care of our children and their families

Sincerely,

Dr. Barbara Sikes

23454